
Shir Tikvah Waiver - Effective June 15, 2021 
  

Thank you for being part of the Shir Tikvah community! We look forward to welcoming you back to our facilities. 

Effective June 15, 2021: Consistent with public health recommendations, we require that everyone follow our rules regardless of 
vaccination status, prior infection, or recent negative test result.  

The rules apply to all events at Shir Tikvah facilities, both held inside the building or outside within our property. 

If you are fully vaccinated, you are not required to wear a mask. Fully vaccinated means two weeks after your final vaccine shot.  

If you have a condition or are taking medications that weaken your immune system, you may NOT be fully protected even if you are 
fully vaccinated. Please talk to your healthcare provider. You are encouraged to continuing wearing a mask if it is your personal 
preference. 

If you are not vaccinated a face mask must be properly worn at Shir Tikvah facilities. This means covering the mouth and nose area 
with support straps around the ears or head. A mask will be provided if you do not have one.  

Practice social distancing when in the building. Maintain at least three feet distance between people not living in the same 
household. Please use hand sanitizer stationed in the building as needed. 

Only one person is allowed in a restroom at a time. Please do not congregate in the hallway by the bathrooms.   

Services, meetings and events should be hybrid with in-person, inside or outside and Zoom online. 

A Board member will attend each service to ensure all the rules are being followed. Your health and safety are our main concern.   

All members should register for the service or event with the Shir Tikvah office. You can register by contacting Diedre at the office or 
online with Signup.com. Signup.com will be used to track service attendance. 

Prior to attending any event, please self-screen yourself for the potential of COVID-19. Ask yourself, if you are not feeling well in 
any way, if you have had a temperature at or above 100° in the last 14 days or if you had close contact with someone who is 
currently sick with suspected or confirmed COVID-19 in the last 10 days. If you answer yes to any of these questions, please stay 
home for your safety and the safety of your fellow congregants.  

  

By attending in-person events at the synagogue, you acknowledge the following:  

1. You agree to abide by the rules of the synagogue.   
2. You understand and agree that even with these precautions, Shir Tikvah cannot guarantee your safety considering 
the pandemic.  You must exercise your own sound judgment and good discretion to determine whether it is safe for you 
to attend in person, in the building.   
3. Shir Tikvah is not liable, and assumes no responsibility, for COVID related sickness or injury incident to, or resulting 
from, the pandemic, the foregoing rules, or any violations of the foregoing guidelines.   
4. Any questions should be directed to the President of Shir Tikvah  

  

By signing up to attend, by attending services or events, or by entering our building at Shir 
Tikvah, you agree to abide by the terms and conditions listed above.  
 
  

Sign by _______________________________________________________________                     Date __________________________ 


